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Please accept this email as written testimony in opposition to SB 248. City staff 

estimates revenue loss of over $350,000 should this bill pass. To make that amount 
up, we estimate a mill increase of at least 11 mills. Further, local sales taxes are 

approved by voters to fund government operations, and exempting them undercuts 
the will of local voters. 
 

Thank you for your time-- 
 


